BOARD OF DIRECTORS CANDIDATE APPLICATION:

I have served on the Peterson’s Board since 2015 and as your
President since 2016. During those years the Board has faced
challenging issues such as the tremendous water damage to the
exterior and so many other repairs that had been ignored. | feel
positive with the improvements that have been made. It has been a
slow process but we continue to work through the list. With my 43
years of operation and hospitality experience | have worked with
Peterson’s management and staff to take an ownership in their job
and continue to strive to do better. We currently have a very talented
and committed staff. Petersons and Chelan have a big place in my
heart, and | enjoy giving back in a leadership role. | hope you will give
me your support so | can continue to work with the Board and staff to
improve your experience at Peterson’s and protect your investment.

Karen Lytle
10-10-24



